
    

      

                         
                       
                    
             

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
                     
                   
                  
                 
      

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
                     
                 
              
               
                     
     	 	         

                     
                       
                    
               

                   

     

   

      

     
                    

February 15, 2024 

Dear RCS Parents and Families, 

I am reaching out to you today with both an invitation and a reminder. I am respectful of your time and do my best 
to only send special communications when I feel it is necessary. I know that a lot of information comes to you in the 
Friday weekly update emails from both your principals and the district. I want to bring extra attention to two items 
you have likely read about before but they are worthy of extra mention. 

State of the District - Parent Informational Event: 
Please accept this personal invitation to join us on Thursday, February 22nd, at 6:00 p.m. at Romeo High School for 
an informative evening. I will begin this parent event with a large group presentation on the current status of 
Romeo Community Schools and what lies ahead. Guests will then have the opportunity to choose two 
informational Breakout Sessions led by our staff and professional partners. For more information, please see the 
breakout session overview. 

Sinking Fund and Non-Homestead Operating Millage Renewals: 
We are less than two weeks away from the February 27th Election. Our community has the opportunity to make a 
decision regarding the future of two important ballot proposals; the renewal of our Sinking Fund and 
Non-Homestead Operating millages. These renewals provide critical funding that helps improve our school 
facilities and educational programming, along with ensuring a safe and conducive learning environment for our 
students. If you are looking for more information, and would be willing to give seven minutes of your time, I 
recommend you watch this video to gain a better understanding of these proposals. 

Thank you to all of you who have already submitted your ballot through the absentee process. We also know others 
have a plan to vote on or before election day at your precinct or designated location. For anyone else it is not too 
late to participate in this important election. Please remember that you have a “Local Only” ballot option to vote on 
our millage renewals if you are choosing not to participate in the Presidential Primary. 

Thank you for supporting your schools, and allowing us to operate, repair, and enhance our amazing school district. 

Have a wonderful Midwinter Break. 

Go Bulldogs! 

Dr. Todd R. Robinson, Superintendent 
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